
The St. James Care Steps program invites students from
6th to 8th grade to feed the needy in our own neighborhood. We

will be volunteering at the LunchBreak soup kitchen on Saturday,
March 1st from 9AM to Noon.  Help will be given with anything
needed from sorting, preparing or serving food to cleaning the
property.  LunchBreak is a few minutes from St. James, located
at 121 Dr. James Parker Blvd. Volunteers should be dropped off
promptly at 9AM and must commit to stay until Noon.  No partial
commitments can be accepted.   Students will be chaperoned by
one of the Care Steps co-chairs.  Wear jeans and sneakers, ready

to work! Please do not wear jewelry or bring purses.
Spaces are limited; therefore we will do a lottery drawing of 10

students from the responses received by Feb 25th. If you’re
interested, email Elaine Goumas (etanzalone@comcast.net) and

if you have any questions, call Elaine at 732-706-9296. In your
email, please include your child’s name and grade as well as

your contact information. Those selected to participate will be
notified by February 27th. Volunteers will receive community
service hours, but participants are far more blessed than they

bless those at LunchBreak! Let’s give back to our community by
reaching out!


